NATIONAL SDC/BIDC STEERING COMMITTEE

tc \l1 "NATIONAL SDC/BIDC STEERING COMMITTEE
Linda Gage (CA), Chair 




David Joye, (NJ)
Richard Rathge (ND), Vice Chair 


Rebecca Picaso (CO), Secretary

David Birkholz (MN)




Carol Rogers (IN)
John Blodgett (MO)




Bob Scardamalia (NY)


Sue Ebestch (IL)







tc \l2 "Beverly Daly (KY)





Carol Rogers (IN)

Steering Committee Conference Call

March 4, 2003

tc \l3 "September 3, 2002
The following Steering Committee members participated in the conference call:  Linda Gage, David Birkholz, John Blodgett, David Joye, Rebecca Picaso, Carol Rogers and Bob Scardamalia, Susan Beal CIC representative, Renee Jefferson-Copeland, Stan Rolark, Barbara LaFleur and Frank Ambrose CLO.

Items discussed:

General review of the February Steering Committee Meeting held in Alexandria, February 19-21st.  Workshop presentations along with Census Bureau presentations are available here:   www.census.gov/sdc/www/pres203steecommtg.html
CQR

· Questions regarding CQR revisions.  A more detailed description would be helpful regarding changes due to tiger modifications, and which local governments were impacted by these changes.  A document outlining these adjustments at the block level would be helpful.

ACS

· The delivery of the data to bigger cities (65,000+) are receiving annual data are scheduled. At this time the Bureau does not have available a revised data availability table for areas below 20,000 population. Stakeholders from Los Angeles and New York are working towards designating specific geographies and a process for smaller communities that will allow this annual data.  A follow up from Nancy Gordon is requested.  

TRAINING

· A “Train the Trainer” workshops are being looked into if funds are available. These sessions would include training with program specialists.  
· The Steering Committee’s presentation to Bureau staff was also presented to the Bureau’s regional offices via video conferencing.  A videotape will be made available in a few weeks with opening remarks given by the Director. 
· A brief review of the agenda for the Minneapolis meeting. Items for the Joint Session with FSCPE include someone from NCHS, and update on Longitudinal Employer Households Dynamics Program and CQR.






